
 

 

3/13/20 

 

Dear BGCSCK Members, Parents, and Friends 

 

At this time, while we will continue to be open for Spring Break, our tennis and basketball 

clinics have been canceled. As additional information becomes available we will continue to 

post updates to www.begreatwichita.org. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

http://www.begreatwichita.org/

